Middletown Springs Public Library Trustees Meeting Jan. 27, 2016 Approved Minutes

Present: Alida, Jenny, Lois, Kimberly, Patty, Kristal

Called to order at 7:10pm

We had our annual evaluation of our librarian. We are so thankful to Kimberly as our librarian for keeping things running well, up to date, and new ideas.

Sec. Report: accepted: Jenny 1st, Alida 2d

Treas. Report: accepted; Kristal 1st, Lois 2d

We will get a dump card for the Heitkamp's for 2016 for Fort Dumpster.

Kimberly will schedule a gathering of all of our volunteers to keep them up to date with changes.

We will review more of the policies and discuss them at the Feb. meeting and will vote on them at the March, 2016 meeting.

Beth Miller is running in the March election to replace Jenny who will no longer be a trustee.

Courier service for the inter-library loan is now set up with Poultney Library. Books will come and go on Mon, and Fridays. This new service will be cost effective, and quicker than mail service.

Pie for Breakfast will be on April 2 this year, 8-11am. We moved it forward to allow more time between town events during the winter. We are considering moving it to another venue. Alida will be in charge of this event. Lois will do table decorating.

Kimberly is planning some more events at the library in the afternoons in the next few months.

Next meeting, Feb. 24, 7:00pm. The meeting in March will be on the 9th.

Meeting adjourned at 9:10pm

Respectfully submitted: Lois Dansereau, secretary